
 S T .L U K E ' S  P A R IS H  
 D i o c e s e  o f  S h r e w s b u r y  

COLLECTION last week £634. Many thanks to you all.

FRODSHAM

YEAR A

VISIT THE PARISH WEBSITE    stlukesparish.org.uk

Also SCHOOL WEBSITE  stlukesfrodsham.org.uk

PATORAL AREA WEBSITE doslpa12.co.uk

Parish Priest. Mgr. Peter O’Neill.

61,High St.Frodsham,Cheshire.WA6 7AN

Tel.01928 733127. School  731721

frpeter@gmail.com

PASTORAL AREA OF

RUNCORN&FRODSHAM

FIFTH SUNDAY OF LENT

6th April 2014
Sat 05 April  6.00pm Patsy Tittle

Sun 06 April  9.00am Roy Oultram

  11.00am James Leneghan

Mon 07 April  9.30am Daniel Brady

Tues 08 April  6.15pm James Igoe

Wed 09 April  9.30pm Dec. Clergy

Thu 10 April 12noon               Anne Madden

Fri 11 April  9.30am Fr.Paul Sidoli

Sat 12 April  6.00pm Eric McElvogue

Sun 13 April  9.00am St.Luke’s Parish

  11.00am Mary Ludlow

   

CONFESSIONS. Saturday before Mass  5.00-5.40pm.

The LPA RECONCILIATION SERVICE takes places

on Wed. 9th April at Our Lady’s Lapwing Grove,

Runcorn. 7pm

PRAYERS FOR SICK & INFIRM family and

parishioners and priests who are not well, especially

Delphine Downey and Fr Peter Robertson.

IN MEMORIAM and ANNIVERSARIES family and

parishioners that we keep memory of at this time.

POOR CLARES at HAWARDEN-LENT FOOD

COLLECTION (tinned or dried food, no meat

products). UCM would be grateful for the support of

St.Luke’s Parish. Please leave goods in the BOX in the

porch, through lent from Ash Wednesday to Palm

Sunday, or hand to any UCM member.

LPA PILGRIMAGE to Compostela,via Seville.

Proposed for 6th Oct.-13thOct 2014. Cost is £849 for

twin occupancy(single supplement £116), plus flight

Liverpool-Malaga(approx £60. Contact Chris Kennedy

01928 573588, or Chris Williams 01928 563830.

NEWSLETTER by e-mail is now available for all who

requested it in the questionnaire last year. Any change

of e-mail address, please advise

chris.pownall@btinternet.com

STATIONS OF THE CROSS Thursdays 11.30am before

12noon Mass during LENT

SOUP LUNCH will be served during Lent after the noon Mass

on Thursdays,

Proceeds to CAFOD.(Last week raised £80 If you can help in

any way will you please fill in the list in the porch.

Lent Bible Studies

Ecumenical Bible Studies for Lent/Easter will take place at

the home of Fr Colin and Aelison Wilson, 1 Elm Rise. Once

again, they will follow the York Course, entitled ‘Build on the

Rock’.Start at 10.30 am and will take place on Fridays 25th

April and 2nd May (after Easter)

Weekend Retreatat Noddfa , Penmaenmawr
Friday 16th May 2014 (early evening)-Sunday 18th May (after

lunch)Why not join us for the weekend to share a celebration of the

Mass, a time for prayer, a time to explore the beauty of the area and a

time to relax and enjoy each other’s company. Cost of weekend is £90

for adults £60 for children (under 16yrs)To book your place, a

deposit of £20.00 per person is required

Please contact: Pauline Stitt on 07749013320 or email on:

FRODSHAM CHORAL SOCIETY-MOZART REQUIEM

and arias St.Laurence Parish Church Sat.5th April

7.30pm. Tickets £10.
HOLYWEEK  SERVICES at ST LUKE’S

Palm Sunday  Sat.12th Apr.6pm

               Sun13th Apr.9am&11am

Maunday Thurs.17th Apr. 7pm Mass  of the Lord’s Supper

Good Friday   18th Apr. 3pm Service of the Passion

Holy Saturday  19th Apr 7pm Vigil Mass of the Resurrection

Easter Sunday  20th Apr.9am&11am Easter Masses

GOOD FRIDAY-WALK OF WITNESS-starts at Main St

Chapel 10.30am, pausing  at Morrison’s,Eddisbury

Square, St Laurence’s, then continuing to the top of the

hill. Do join us for this way of the cross.

EASTER SUNDAY Early Morning Service at the War

memorial on the hill, followed by breakfast at Frodsham

Methodist Church.

NEXT SUNDAY is PALM SUNDAY Palms are

blessed at each Mass

PASSOVER MEAL  will be held on Wednesday 16th April at
6.30p.m in the Parish Centre.
Cost for the Meal will be £6.00 for adults and £3.00 for
children under 12 yrs old.
Please complete the form in the Church porch if you wish to
attend.

FAIR TRADE total raised from last week’s sale was
£156.29p. Many thanks to all who supported this.

 


